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Overview 
 
On August 29, 2018, between 11:30 a.m. and 1:00 p.m., HCC Trustee Neeta Sane hosted a 
District VII Luncheon at the Fort Bend Chamber of Commerce to gather feedback on 
development of the Strategic Plan from various stakeholders in her district. Attendees included 
nonprofits, businesses and leaders of faith organizations. 
 
Dr. Kurt Ewen, Vice Chancellor for Planning and Institutional Effectiveness, supported Trustee 
Sane with a presentation outlining how community members can get involved in the strategic 
planning process. The forty-three attendees at the luncheon were then provided the opportunity 
to provide feedback in a dialogue with Trustee Sane and Dr. Ewen. 
 
 

Event Photos: 
 

 


